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Introductions

Beautification Committee
● Looking for additional people to join. Meetings will be before or after school.
● New paint in the hallways
● Painted lockers on first floor
● Thank you to custodians for all of their help this past summer getting the school

ready for the new school year
● Kiln - Facilities will be installing our kiln across from the art room. This will be

used for our art program, including PTA Arts-in-Ed residencies.
● New playground was completed over the summer. There has been positive

feedback.

Emergency Response Team meeting
● We are working on exiting the building quickly during a drill.
● Implementation of zone clearing - custodians have been doing sweeps/clearing

the zones during drills to make sure everyone is out of the building.

Single Point of Entry
● Begins the last week of October
● 30 minutes after the start of the school day, staff will only be able to enter the

building through the front door or through the playground entrance.

Clubs
● This year we are having clubs for 3rd and 4th grades. They will begin in

November.
● Some of the clubs are Knitting, Origami, Yoga, Coding and Improv.

Updates to Fire Alarms/Doors
● Work continues on updating fire alarms and classroom doors. Completion date

unknown.

New Business
● There are several classrooms on the second floor that have carpet in at least a

portion of the room. We are looking into replacing the carpet in these classrooms
as they are very old.


